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HIGHLIGHTS 

1. Division Meeting 
2. State Boats/Loaner for Another Division 
3. Water Levels/Boating Season 

 
Details 

1. Division Meeting – Held our monthly meeting with input from the Flotilla 
Commanders and Staff Officers.  Working towards our goals. 

2. State Boats /Loaner form another Division – Last month I reported that we had 
lost 2 state boats.  Within 2 weeks of the last district board meeting, I received a 
call about the opportunity of a potential loan of a boat.  We have since worked 
out the details on this boat and it will be coming shortly to Utah to be used as a 
facility with our Flotilla 7-3 as the primary patrol/training vessel.  We would like to 
extend a huge THANK YOU to Division 11 – Bryce and to Peter Rast for all they 
have done to help make this happen.  Prime example when we all work together 
for the great good. 

3. Water Levels/Boating Season – our water levels are looking to be at the highest 
point right now which is not very favorable for our boating season but with that 
being said, our members have been working to get facilities in the system, patrol 
orders input and working towards getting on the water to help the public.  More to 
come as the months progress. 

 
Short and sweet but our season is just about to begin.  Water temperatures are now on 
a few of the lakes in the 60’s and others are still in the high 50’s.  At this point, we look 
like for what we have for facilities, we will be able to support about 4 lakes each 
weekend. 
 
 
     Respectfully submitted 
  
     Tony Zocchi, DCDR 


